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Newsletter 

22nd March 2024 
Volume 75 Issue 10 

A message from Mrs Fellows 

I wanted to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to all of our families for all your 
support this term.  The children have worked incredibly hard and made great progress!  

Although it was a short term, there has been lots of exciting things happening from parent 
workshops, parents’ evenings, loved-ones lunch, Easter assemblies, the Easter bonnet parade, 

Comic Relief, World Book day, a visit from the helipod, flamenco day, Y2 went to the Black 
Country Museum and many different sporting events!   

All children will come home this evening with a little chocolate surprise, as a happy Easter gift 
from us all at Brook.  We wish you all a wonderful Easter holiday and we’ll see you back in 

school on Tuesday 9th April.   

Congratulations to our Top Table children! Our catering team had their own 
Easter Bonnet competition!  

Our 
nursery 
Easter 
bonnet 
parade! 



On Tuesday 19th March, 10 year 2 children went to 
Chivenor Primary School for a multi-sports competition. 
The children competed in a range of different activities 
and showed fantastic sportsmanship. The children were 
brilliant role models for Brook and came 3rd overall. Well 

done!  

Do you use before or after school clubs? Would you like to but they’re not available in your 
area? 

Do you have a child approaching school age so you might need this type of childcare in the 
future? 

Tell us what ‘wraparound’ care facilities you think are needed in the borough by completing a 
short survey. 

Wraparound childcare means childcare before school from 
8am or after school until 6pm to support you to work,  
increase your current hours or seek work or to give children 
an opportunity to relax with their friends before or after 
school. 

The survey will help to show where there is demand for this 
type of childcare, and potentially support local schools or 
childcare providers to develop affordable, accessible, good 
quality before and after school care that works for  
families.  

The short survey will take about five minutes to complete. 
The survey closes at 5pm on Sunday 31 March. 

 https://forms.microsoft.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=P-
un5irsFkKT3oI9JzsdAzU724ehNiBHtoUanDx26WFUNzZOT-
FZISTExTE82SjlKNlM5R09YUjE4NyQlQCN0PWcu 
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Pupil achievements  

 
Well done to Freya from 

Year 2 who has been awarded 
both her Stanley 2 and Stan-
ley 3 swimming certificates! 

This is a great achievement 
Freya, well done!   



 

 

 
Thankyou to everybody who donated £1 to 

Comic Relief - as a school we raised 
£289.50! The children thoroughly enjoyed  

crazy hair day!!  
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3MH were the highest          
attendees in KS2 and 2T 
were the highest in KS1.  

Well Done! 

Attendance % 
w/c 11/03/2024 

 

                                                             

                                             
 
 
 

Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us for  
breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & prices are 

below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

Half session 3:20pm-4:45pm - £5.25 

Full session 3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a session  
otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover staff costs if 

they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this situation arises more 
than three times in one term, their child’s place at Brook Buddies may 

be forfeited! 

Buddies parents please note:                                                                                         
If you need an emergency place—this needs be paid on Parent Pay no 

later than 3pm.   
 

Rec D 97.50% 

Rec B 97.39% 

1R 95% 

1W 96.67% 

2C 97.33% 

2T 98.57% 

3B 95% 

3MH 98.33% 

4D 95.19% 

4F 96.30% 

5I 96.67% 

5P 97.86% 

6AH 95.67% 

6HT 95.33% 

School Total 95.68% 

Target  97% 

Hardship fund 

We sent an email to ask anybody who doesn’t 
receive free school meals if they need any  

extra help and support.  

Vouchers will be sent out to families today. 


